
Parks & Recreation 

May 2023 

Town Board Meeting 
 

RECREATION 

 LBP and LSP are off to a slow start with the weather we’ve had but it’s looking better. 

 Our T-ball program has started, we have 7 teams at that level. (Kindergarten and Pre-k) 

 Our Summer Program booklet is now available, we have an outstanding list of offers. 

 We were awarded $5,000 from the County Parks & Trails grant for a piece of playground 

equipment and wildflower seed for some ditches as erosion control. 

 I attended the Cornell Design Connect final presentations at Sibley Hall, all the 

presentations were beautifully done.  We will be sharing more information with the Town 

Board soon. 

 We have a potential opportunity to use one of the Cornell Design Connect students as an 

intern for the summer.  Ruth and I can discuss this with the board. 

 The lights for the Town Hall parking lot have arrived and we’ll be putting that project 

into our schedule. 

 The Town Hall flower beds are now completed, a big thanks to Katrina Binkewicz for 

planting. 

 Unfortunately, lately we have had some issues with a couple of residents of Milton 

Meadows on the Town Hall complex.  Instructions have been given to each department 

on how to deal with these individuals if they show up on Town Property. 

 

PARKS 

 We passed our Tompkins County Health Department inspection at Myers Park and 

camping is now open for the season. 

 Restrooms at Myers Park are also now open. 

 Ludlowville Park clean-up has been completed, you’ll notice the east side of the park 

looks much nicer.   

 No updates on the NYS Parks & Trails Grant money, I will reach back out to them. 

 We have cleaned the debris from the beachfront at Myers Park. 

 We will begin charging at the park on Memorial Day Weekend. 

 

 


